
ENERGY AND MINERALS DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

October 30, 1984 
TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088 

STATE LAND OFFICE 8UILOING 
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87501 

(505) 827-5800 

GOVERNOR 

J. M. Huber Corporation 
1900 Wilco Bldg. 
Midland, Texas 79701 

Re: SWD I n j e c t i o n Permit 
Terra State No. 1 
Unit O, Sec. 14, 
T-23-S, R-26-E 
Eddy County, N.M. 

Gentlemen: 

I n an e f f o r t to update our f i l e s regarding Salt Water Disposal 
Permits, we are requesting some information on the above-
mentioned w e l l . Our records show that your company was issued 
a SWD I n j e c t i o n Permit No. SWD-166 by us on A p r i l 29, 1975. 
Our records also show that since that time, t h i s w e l l has not 
been used f o r s a l t water disposal. Since a great deal of time 
has passed since your i n j e c t i o n permit was granted, we assume 
that i t i s no longer your i n t e n t i o n to use t h i s w e l l f o r water 
disposal purposes. 

We are requesting information on the present status of t h i s 
w e l l , and whether or not your company intends to u t i l i z e t h i s 
w e l l f o r water disposal purposes at t h i s time or i n the near 
fu t u r e . We would appreciate a response to t h i s l e t t e r w i t h i n 
t h i r t y days. I f we have not had a w r i t t e n response w i t h i n 
that period of time, the i n j e c t i o n permit granted by us w i l l 
be rescinded. 

Thank you for your cooperation i n t h i s matter. 

Sincerely, 

DAVID CATANACH 
Petroleum Engineer 

DC/dr 


